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Pre-loved clothing—an environmentally friendly 
option! 

Please do come and check out our clothing shop! 
It is for EVERYBODY! For us, we see it as—

everybody buys uniform, the children grow out 
of it quickly, so it’s good to pass it on. It reduces 

waste, helps costs and so helps everyone. 

There will be some changes to ordering uniform 
in the coming weeks too—we are just finalising 

details. More details will come out soon with regards to this. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 17th October 11.00am Harvest Festival in church 

Wednesday 19th October School nurse drop in clinic 

Friday 21st October Start of half term 

Monday 31st October Return from half term 

Mon 14th Nov-18th Nov Arthog—Year 6 

Mon 21st November Parent Conversation meetings C2 /C4 

Tues 22nd November Parent Conversation meetings C3 / C5 

Wed 23rd November Parent Conversation meetings C1 

Wednesday 24th Nov School nurse drop in clinic. 

Tues 29th November Flu immunisations 

Monday 5th December Year 6 Heights & Weights—School 
Nurse 

Monday 12th December  Carol Service—more details to follow 

Tuesday 13th December Class 1 nativity—2pm performance 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January  PD day—Staff only in school 

Wednesday 4th January Return from Christmas 

Thursday 5th January KS2 Theatre trip—Alice in Wonder-
land 

Monday 9th January Young Voices concert 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

 Class 1: Archie P—being resilient  

 

   Class 2: Flora—being responsible 

 

   Class 3: Oscar C—being reflective  

  

  Class 4: Fay—being an all round 5R star! 

 

 Class 5: Elsie—being an all round 5R Star! 

Flu Immunisations—Please return immunisation forms to 
school as soon as possible. 

Do you know of a child due to start school in September 2023? 

School applications closing dates: 

Reception start Sept 23—15th January 2023 

Secondary school  (our current Year 6) - 31st October 2022 

Harvest Festival—time change 

Unfortunately, due to circumstances out of our control, 
there is another service in the church, arranged at the 

time as our Harvest Festival. We will therefore have to change the time 
of our service with Reverend Ian to 11.00am. 

I do apologise if you have taken time off in the afternoon, but I have 
only been notified today of the change. Hopefully you can still come at 

to celebrate with us at 11.00am on Monday 17th October. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Curriculum Focus—what is going on this week? 

Class 2 and 3 have been          
investigating materials in     

science this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4 have been 
practising compass skills and giving each other 

directions! 

 

 

Class 5 have been editing 
writing together—for biscuits! 

Clubs for Autumn term 2 

A booking form was sent home today for after school Chill Club, and morning 
Rise & Shine Club. This is to book sessions from 31st October until the end of 
term. All other clubs, such as football or computing, have been booked for the 
whole term and will continue. If your child moved from a club to chill  for any 
reason please ensure you book their chill requirements for next half term. 

Please complete by 3pm on Friday 14th October. Please also pay any          
balances for clubs—invoices were sent out for the term. 


